
From: Indira Ceylan 

Sent: Monday, December 05, 2016 9:44 AM 
To: Planning 

Subject: East Johnson Street Path Connection 

 

Dear Madison Plan Commission members, 

 

As a resident of the Emerson East neighborhood whose main means of transportation is 

biking I fully support the proposed new connection of the Demetral Park Path to East 

Johnson Street as published on 11/29.  

 

Relocating/building the path as proposed will make taking this route more intuitive and 

will reduce possible conflicts between bikes and cars, as well as pedestrians and other 

bikes. Overall, this project will add to making biking and walking more attractive to 

residents and visitors of my neighborhood and nearby neighborhoods. I'm very 

supportive of the fact that the City of Madison is using resources to improve the 

connection of the northeast to the downtown path system. The more continuous a path 

system is the the easier and safer it is to use! 

 

Sincerely, 

Indira Ceylan 

 

2437 Upham St, Madison, WI 53704 

ind ira.cey lan@gm ail. com 


